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August 29, 2019

Robert Slocum
North Point Home Services

Robert,

| want to thank you for the great work you did for my client, Sandy Weaver. | know it wasn’t a
big job for you, but it was an important improvement to her new home that will make a
difference for years to come!

Your professionalism and willingness to solve her problem are so appreciated. | know it was an
unusual request — finding a way to vent her portable air conditioner in her sunroom, but you
handled it like the professional you are. Your solution was ingenious! | loved the way it looks
when | visited her home soon after your work was complete.

Thank you for serving Sandy so well, and thank you for making me look good by referring you!

| look forward to using you as a resource for my clients in the future!

Kelly Vandever

REALTOR®

Brewer Home Team

Keller Williams North Atlanta



